Steven Sege

From: Laurie Ludwig <ludwigl@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 12:15 PM

To: House Innovation, Internet and Technology Committee
Subject: H6151 Bill - Wireless Telecommunication Act

I, Laurie Ludwig, of 28 Burgate St., Glocester, RI 02814 do adamantly OPPOSE the H6151 (Wireless
Telecommunication) bill. This is not a "my highway or the highway" stance. This is a plea to all members of
the State's legislature to start critically thinking about this issue, along with all others that have been passed or
are in the pipeline, that will directly affect my, every Rhode Islander and even your own health and well-
being. These bills are, have been or will be acted upon by you (supposedly on our behalf) without all pertinent
information being disseminated to any of us. Unfortunately, in this new Public/Private Corporate Stakeholder
System that we are now under, and, not the Democrat Republic as outlined by the Constitution, and that you
took an oath to uphold, we are being spoon fed only the narrative that benefits "this one hand washes the
other" power structure (i.e. The Telecommunication Industry/Lobbyists and the Government) in this case.

Please do me, yourselves, every Rhode Islander and future generations a favor and become educated on this
and all other pertinent matters thoroughly before you unknowingly sell out all of our God given rights.

Sincerely,

Laurie Ludwig



